
HON. MAX TRENORDEN MLC
Member for the Agricultural Region

The President
Legislative Council of the Parliament of Western Australia
Hon Barry House MLC
Parliament House
Perth WA 6000

Dear Mr President

A
RECEIVED
2 4 MAY all

PRESIDENT

Could you please accept my resignation from the role of Deputy President of the
Chamber as from the appropriate time as directed by the protocol.

Thanking you in anticipation.

Yours faithfully

Hon M
Me

Trenorden MLC
er for the Agricultural Region

Wednesday, 18 May 2011

Electorate Office: Entrance Northam Boulevard Fitzgerald Street, (PO Box 118) Northam 6401
Telephone: (08) 9622 2871 Facsimile: (08) 9622 1668

Email: max.trenorden(amn.wa.gov.au


